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1015 Fifteentt  eet, N\W. g
Suite 700

Washington, D.C. 20005
(202) 347-5710

March 3, 1982

Mr. J. Upshur Moort d

Special Assistant to the I ;ident
for Priv te Sector Init- ives

Room 134

01d Executive Office Building

Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Jay:

Attact 1 for your information is a copy of our aaenda for March
26 and an Executive Summary of the Building Energy Efficiency Project.

Our agenda is reasonably firm. Mr. Baroody has accepted our in-
vitation. Conare: 1an Broyhill has ten tively accented, barrina an
unexpected dev opment in North Carolina or in his committee. Senator
Johnston has tentatively accepted but may have to speak t another time
during the program because of a Senate Budget Committee markup scheduled
for 9:00 a.m. on [ ~ch 26.

We have already sent these materials to Jproximately 400 senior
executives of the nation's buildina community. As Gene Brewer indicated

g
n
<o oroperly launch this activity.

A4s you may know, the Institute has been a consistent suonorter of
the President's Regulatory Relief and Private Sector Initiatives proaram.
we nhave submitted to VYice President Bush three reports recommending soe-
cific federal regulatory relief actions affecting the buildinc and Tand
develooment processes. Craiag Fuller and Chris DeMuth are fullv aware of
the Institute's contributior 1in this regard.

I have attached a draft letter for the President's sicnature. Please
make whatever changes that you feel are aoprooriate *o *his draft. If you
nvafar a +falaavam favmat  that wnnld ha fina with (g, TF vou can +*ransmit

we will cony our jnvitees
as a reintorcement TO our 1invitation. in1s wiit maxi7ize attendance and
thus establish a firm basis for launchina the oroiect on March 25.



Mr. J. Upshur Moorhead
March 3, 1983
Page Two

Gene Brewer, John ..to and I will be happy to 1sv - any questions
you may have about the project, the Institute's record of past support
for the Administration or the at- :hed Presidential letter. I have also
enclosed for you a copy of our most recent annual report.

Please let t know i soon as possible when you ¢ 1 finalize this
request.

Director of the Office
of Program Planning

cc: Mr. Craig .uJller, Assistant to the President for Cabinet Affairs
Mr. James Rc :bush, Deputy Assistant to the President
Mr. Chris DeMuth, Executive Director, P1 sident's Task Force on
Regulatory Relief
Mr. Gene C. Brewer, President, NIBS
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(213) 974-4111

PETER F. SCHABARUM
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

February 19, 1982
FEB 2 5 1982

Ms. Ann Wrobleshi
Director of Projects
Office of the First Lady
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Ann:

In response to our recent telephone conversation, I am forward-
ing a draft letter to the ICAN Associates for Mrs. Reagan's use.

ICAN Associates 1 an outstanding organization which has set an
excellent example for cooperative efforts among professionals
and between the public and private sectors. The ICAN Neighbor-
hood Family Center concept was designed as a model for replica-
tion in communities throughout the country. The effectiveness
of this organi:zation is recognized by child abuse experts in the
medical, legal, social, judicial and educational fields. Mrs.
Reagan's affiliation with ICAN will significantly enhance our
efforts to bring in private funds to support and expand this
worthwhile program.

Looking forward to seeing you in Los Angeles soon.

Sir ly yours,
o L

THOMAS N. HIBBARD
Senior Deputy

THN:ml
Enclosure

cc: | 1nne Tilton













































































